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Christmas dates 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

 

PCSA Winter Fair 

This year’s annual Winter Fayre will be taking place on Thursday 7th December in the village hall between 3.00pm - 

5.30pm. This is a wonderful community event and is particularly enjoyed by the children. As always, there will be lots 

of stalls offering a range of crafts, jewellery, homemade food items as well as fun activities for the children and the 

ever popular ‘Santa’s Grotto’, together with a café and of course the tombola stalls!   

Buried Church Service for year 6 

On Tuesday 5th December Year 6 children will visit the ‘Buried Church’ of St Nicholas at Chilton Candover where 

the children will learn the history of the church and sing carols. All children will come into school for registration and 

then travel to the church. 

 

KS1 nativity 

Children in Years R, 1 and 2 will have their two Nativity performances on Tuesday 5th December and Wednesday 6th 

December at 1.30pm. Tickets are issued by request for either performance. Information regarding the nativity and 

tickets will be issued soon. 

 

Carol concert 

KS2 children will lead a carol concert at St Mary’s Church on Tuesday 12th December at 9.15am. All children will come 

into school for registration and then walk to the church with their class. Parents are welcome to attend the service. 

 

Christmas lunch 

Letters have already been sent out informing you that this will be on Wednesday 13th December. Please ensure you 

return the reply slip at the bottom of the letter by Friday 1st December if your child would like to order a lunch.  

 

Christmas Jumper day 

On Friday 15th December we’re inviting all pupils to take part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children.  

Everyone will be invited to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woollies and make a donation of £1, or 

whatever they can give, to help improve children’s lives around the world. 

 

PCSA Christmas disco 

The school and PCSA will be hosting a Christmas disco after school on Tuesday 19th December. We will be running 

two sessions, the first for KS1 and the second for KS2. Details and ticket information will follow shortly from the 

PCSA.  

 

Christmas post box 

The Preston Candover School Christmas post box will be in operation from Monday 11th December. The children 

will be able to post their cards in the post box which will be situated near the office. Children from Kingsfisher class 

will then deliver them each day. Please address envelopes with both the child’s name and class.  

 

Last day of term 

School closes at 12.00p.m on Thursday 21st December. The school buses cannot guarantee a service at this time so 

please make arrangements for your child to be collected.  
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